

Dear Lighthouse Friends & Family,

Due to the increase in Covid-19 cases in Massachusetts, Governor Charlie Baker has updated the mask requirement in public places, which now states that everyone must wear a mask whether indoors or outdoors regardless of whether they are able to social distance beginning Friday, November 6, 2020.

As a result, we are now asking our congregants to wear a mask at all times while attending services or events at Lighthouse, unless they have a medical condition where they cannot wear one. We also ask that while seated you leave 3 empty seats between yourself and anyone outside your immediate household whenever possible.

We understand these protocols are not easy. It is important that we stay connected and united during this time. If you decide you would like to continue to join our weekly Celebration Service in person, please do. If you are unable to attend Celebration Service due to these protocols, please continue to join us on our YouTube livestream. You can also stay connected to the body by continuing to attend or joining one of our Life Groups that meet various times and locations throughout the week.

Lastly, we will be postponing the Thanksgiving meal scheduled on November 28, as it would be difficult to facilitate a large communal meal while still falling within the houses of worship safety protocols put forth by the Massachusetts Department of Public Health. We will likely be replacing our Thanksgiving meal with a "Night of Thanksgiving", where we come together and give thanks and celebrate the greatness of our Lord and the many blessings that he has bestowed upon us all.

We love and appreciate you all and thank you for abiding by these updated protocols and remember that God is still on the throne and these shared sacrifices we are making are only for a season.

Love and Blessings,

Lighthouse Elder Team